
 

November 24, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

This morning, a student at Kelvin High School experienced a medical incident. Emergency 

personnel took the student to hospital accompanied by a staff member. A family member was 

contacted and met them there. We will be in touch with the family to provide further support. 

We thank our students and staff for responding calmly to the situation. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tim Cox 

Principal  


